
Special Arrangements for Library Seats during the Examination Period
(02/05/2012)

Dear All,

In order to cope with the demands for library seats during the examination period, the Library has made
some special arrangements regarding more study places and will try to ensure that all seats are effectively
used.

~~ More Study Places ~~
Date: from 27 April 2012 to 11 May 2012
● Orientation Room I
● American Corner Multi-functional Room
● Foyer outside Auditorium S.T.D.M.

Date: from 4 May 2012 to 11 May 2012
● Anthony S. W. Lau Exhibition Hall

Also, in order to discourage users from occupying seats with their personal belongings, the Library has
posted some advisory notices on the desk tops. In the meantime, the Library staff will regularly patrol the
floors during the examination period, and try to ensure that all seats are effectively used. We would also
like to appeal to our users to be considerate and not to occupy the library seats with
belongings. We hope that our users will well-use the library resources.

Thank you very much for you attention.

Regards,
UM Library




